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Message from Our PCCC President 

 

As I am writing this greeting I cannot believe that February is almost gone.  I’m looking 

forward to March and hopefully we’ll have better weather and more get togethers at shows 

and cruises.  February was slow but we had a great turnout at Dorton Arena once again for 

Marshall Wheelers’s display.  There were 37 club cars in attendance 34 inside and 3 outside 

even in the rain. Thank you to all that attended, that is what is so great about our club 

participation. We signed 2 new members at the show also.   

A couple of special events coming up for the club in the next couple of months— In April 

brings our 5th year hosting the Good Guys Nationals, again great club participation, and 

in May is of course our big show.  The flyers are printed and David Matthews and I have 

plenty to distribute.   

Dave Smith 



  

 PCCC APPAREL 

Royal Blue Polo Shirts                                                                                    

Including standard embroidery   [$22]                                   

Hats                                                                                                                    

Solid Kaki, Kaki with Black Brim, Solid Black                                                                                                                                 

Style will be popular soft cover type and adjustable fit                                            

[$15 ea] 

Club Jacket Royal Blue                                                                                  

Including standard embroidery  [$46]    

New ‘Soft Shell Black Jacket                                                                                      

With lighter contrast collar   [$56]  

Magnetic Engraved Name Badges [$10.70]                         

 

2019—2020 Club Officers 

President - David Smith                       

dmsmith57@outlook.com                                  

Vice President - Chris Peedin                               

crystalclean67@aol.com 

Secretary - Jane Overman                                  

medassist61@yahoo.com 

Treasurer - Tom Doherty     

tdoherty@mpcllp.com                                         

Send your PCCC Dues payment to:                        

Tom Doherty                                                                                       

4008 Ridgebrook Bluffs ; Raleigh, NC  27603                                                           

Contact Larry Lewis @ 919.215.3946 or 
rclarry@aol.com                                                 

for complete ordering details 

For a complete listing of carshows and cruise in’s 

Contact club member                                                                  

Kaye Brady                                                                                 

for a complete listing of carshows and cruise in’s. 

kbrady.southernclassic@hotmail.com  

Got an interesting project or story you would like to submit for future newsletters?                             

Contact Jeff Hopp at jhopp55@att.net 

CLUB INFO 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fthumbs.dreamstime.com%2Ft%2Fbaseball-cap-cartoon-illustration-53635375.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dreamstime.com%2Fillustration%2Fbaseball-cap.html&docid=FefcpiaVe86VGM&tbnid=147D64Rlamj7aM%3A&vet=1
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fenhancedecommerce.appspot.com%2Fimages%2FazureT.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fenhancedecommerce.appspot.com%2F&docid=gopY_AfQqSJ1hM&tbnid=OWWsG5LhJmcg-M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjuyaK8i4zgAhUPRKwKHf0yAMAQMwidASgoMCg


 

A Special Message 

 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation to all the members 

of the Piedmont  Classic Chevy  Club that attended the memorial 

service  for our son Mark Mangrum. 
 

All the meaningful cards of sympathy, soft spoken words,                              

preparation of food that was brought to our home, and telephone 

calls will be gratefully remembered. 
 

We will continue to follow our son's way of life with happiness,                  

kindness and a gentle spirit. 

 

Dan and Nan Mangrum 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 Kitty Hurst 

Zebulon, NC 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS  !! 

 

Dave & Susie Pfanmiller 

Raleigh, NC 

Donnie & Sandy Harris 

Youngsville, NC 

 Jerry & Betty Niswonger 

Garner, NC  

  Joe Zandlo 

Garner, NC 

Who is This? 

Guess who this might be.  The next edition will 

have the answer along with something 

interesting about this PCCC Member.                         

Good luck!! 



 
Georgia Moonshine Cruise—By Dave Peedin 

In 2017, we took a very cool tour to Hiawassee, Georgia for the Georgia Moonshine Cruise.  

Please check this event out on the their website; www.georgiamoonshinecruise.com 

We had 12 cars (I believe) and around 20 people. I am proposing a rerun of this awesome 
event. This would be a five day trip.  

We would leave from BoJangles in Apex on Wednesday 07/10/2019 and cruise U.S. 64 

West to I-85 South – through Greenville, SC and on up through Clemson, SC and arrive in 

Hiawassee later Wednesday afternoon.  

Note: In 2017, we all stopped in Greenville at Quest Brewery for an awesome lunch and tour 

of the brewery. Our club member Don Watts and his son (owner of the brewery) were our 
gracious hosts. That is certainly not expected this year so we may have lunch somewhere in 

the area. All those details will be worked out later.  

WHAT IS IMPORTANT RIGHT NOW IS REGISTRATION AND 
ACCOMMODATIONS FOR THIS EVENT!!!  

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN US, PLEASE GO TO THE ABOVE WEBSITE AND REGISTER YOUR 
VEHICLE (662-587-9572)THEN CLICK ON THE LODGING TAB ON THE MAIN PAGE. The Lodge 
Number is 1-800-613-4349 (I spoke with Roger)  

 On our previous trip, most of us stayed at the LAKE CHATUGE LODGE.                                             

(which is within walking distance to the event venue).  

 There will be a very cool 60 or so mile cruise on Thursday – details on the stops are on the 

website. Friday and Saturday will be the show days. We will check out on Sunday morning 
and come home via a mountain route back into Waynesville and then I-40 East. As with 

2017 trip, we will stop in Morganton for a fantastic buffet lunch and from there its back to 

Raleigh or wherever home is.  

IF YOU CAN JOIN US, PLEASE REGISTER NOW!!!  

Register your car or truck – 1-662-587-9572 – Early registration is $42.99 and includes 
your car for 2 show days and two entry tickets. 

Book your accommodations – 1-800-613-4349 to reserve your room at the lodge. 

Plenty of great restaurants in the area – and be sure to check out the event details !!!  

More details on the trip down and back coming as they unfold.  

PLEASE LET ME KNOW AS SOON AS POSSIBLE IF YOU WILL BE JOINING US.  

So far, we have Ted and Carol Keith, Chris and me, Larry and Jaquie Lewis, there friend 
and new club member Kitty and her guest.  

Make those plans and join us!! 

Dave Peedin—PCCC Tour/Cruise Director 

919-612-6998 

http://www.georgiamoonshinecruise.com


 

FEATURE PHOTOGRAPHY  - CHROME 

Photography By—Jeff Hopp 



 

LOCAL MARCH CARSHOWS 

MARCH 21 –23—MYRTLE BEACH SC - 31st Annual Run to the Sun. 2501 Kings 
Hwy, Myrtle Beach SC.  For more information go to peedeestreetrodders.com or visit 
them on Facebook. 

MARCH 30—CLAYTON NC - Kyle's Wish to Walk Charity Car & Truck Show held at 
The church @ Clayton's Crossings 11407 Us 70 Business Clayton NC.  10am to 5pm.   
https://www.facebook.com/events/2018923914811300/ 

MARCH 30—FAYETTEVILLE NC - Principal Warriors & Walmart 5th Annual Charity 
show.  10am to 4pm at Walmart 4601 Ramsey St. Fayetteville NC.  910-824-1668 for 
details. 

MARCH 30—FAYETTEVILLE NC - Freedom Christian Academy Car Show, 10 am to 
3pm 3130 Gillespie St. Fayetteville NC. 

LOCAL MARCH CRUISE-IN’s and CARS & COFFEE EVENTS 

MARCH 2 - CLAYTON NC - Cars & Coffee - 8am to 11am at 11407 US 70 Business 

HWY, Clayton NC.  (Behind McDonalds at The Church @ Clayton Crossings parking 

lot.)  

MARCH 3—CARY NC - Rides and Coffee at Detail Garage, 9am to 12pm.  683-C 
Cary Towne Blvd.  Cary NC. 

MARCH 9—HOPE MILLS NC - from 9am to 12noon at Millstone Towne Centre, 3351 
S Peak Dr. Hope Mills NC.  Year round 

MARCH 9 - RANDLEMAN NC - Petty's Garage Cruise in 9am to 1pm.  Petty's Garage 
311 Branson Mill Rd. Randleman, NC.                                                                          
(https://www.facebook.com/events/2165463397051033/) 

MARCH 16—WAKE FOREST NC—Cars & Coffee 8am to 11am.  Hosted by Richland 
Creek Church 3229 Burlington Mills Rd. Wake Forest NC.  

MARCH 23—KNIGHTDALE NC— Cars & Coffee - 8:30am to 11am at Faith Baptist 
Church 2728 Marks Creek Rd. Knightdale NC.  Please bring a donation of non-
perishable items for the Hands & Feet ministry to help those in need.   

MARCH 23—WAKE FOREST NC—Cruise Night, Sonic Drive In starts at 4pm. 12508 
Capital Blvd Wake Forest NC. All makes and models. (Winter schedule of starting at 
4pm will go thru April) 

MARCH 23—BURLINGTON NC - 4th Saturday Cruise in - Holly Hill Mall 4pm to 9pm.  
Runs March thru October  

MARCH 24—KNIGHTDALE NC - Cars & Coffee 4th Sunday, 9am to 12pm.  New loca-
tion. 8001 Knightdale Blvd. Knightdale NC 

For More Info—Contact Kaye Brady at 

kbrady.southernclassic@hotmail.com 



 

PCCC PARTS & SWAP 

Edelbrock 750 Performer Carb - may need rebuild [$60]                                                                                                                             

Contact Ray Bader @ 919-387-0479 

The PLYMOUTH Roadrunner 

1973 Super Beetle Convertible, 4 speed on the floor, yellow 

with a black top, all original. [$8500 OBO]                                           

Contact Denise Grady @ 919-830-6509  

Original heater core & blower motor for 1966/67 Chevelle. Perfect condition [$200 for both.];  

Original heater core and blower motor for 1970-72 Chevelle - perfect condition with Temp 

Control panel. [$200]; O.E. “Spread Bore” 4 Barrel intake off of 1968 327 Corvette engine [$75]  

Contact Dave Peedin @ 919-612-6998.  

62 Impala S/S hubcaps. Excellent condition (set of 4) [$250];                                                                                  

Contact Barry Kitchener @ 919-623-7287 

Two small 10 bolt rear ends for 67 - 69 Camaro or                                     

68 - 72 Nova  (273 gears, one wheel pull) - [$225 each]                                       

Contact Jon Williams @ 919-244-6901 

1988 Cougar LS for sale, white with deep blue interior; fuel 

injected 3.8L V6, auto trans original owner, original paperwork 

available.  Also has set of brand new Splash Guards with 

Cougar Logo and some  spare Wheel Covers and Center Caps. 

[$TBD]                                                                                            

Contact Robert Andersen @ 919-749-1454  

Chevelle Parts and Ford Model A Parts for sale—

Contact Bill Aldridge @ 919-523-4619 

Contact the PCCC member listed below for additional details 

The Road Runner was built by Plymouth between 1968 and 1980.  Plymouth developed the Road 

Runner to market a lower priced, basic trim model to its upscale GTX.  Plymouth paid $50,000 to 

Warner Bros.-Seven Arts to use the Road Runner name and likeness from their Wile E. Coyote and 

The Road Runner cartoons as well as a "beep, beep" horn, which Plymouth paid $10,000 to develop. 

The Road Runner was based on the Chrysler B platform (Belvedere and Satellite), 

The earliest of the 1968 models were available only as 2-door pillared coupes (with a B-pillar between 

the front and rear windows), but later in the model year a 2-door "hardtop" model was offered. The 

Road Runner of 1968-1970 was based on the Belvedere.  The 1969 model kept the same basic look, 

but with slight changes to the taillights and grille, side marker lights, optional bucket seats, and new 

Road Runner decals. A convertible was added in 1969. 

The 1970 model year brought new front and rear end looks to the basic 1968 body, and it would 

prove to be another success. Updates included a new grille, a cloth & vinyl bench seat, hood, front 

fenders, quarter panels,  In 1971-72, the coupe bodywork was completely changed to a more rounded 

"fuselage" design in keeping with then-current Chrysler styling trends, including a steeply raked 

windshield, hidden cowl, and deeply inset grille and headlights. 

The 1973-74 models received completely new sheet metal and had more conventional squared-up 

front-end styling and changes to the rear that more closely resembled the four-door models than the 

71-72s.  The 1975 model was based on the newly restyled, more formal-looking B-body which was 

now called the Fury (the former full-sized Fury being called "Gran Fury").  

In 1976-1980, the Road Runner name was switched to the 2-door model of the replacement for the 

compact A-body Valiant/Duster series. The new F platform was marketed as the Plymouth Volaré and 

the new Road Runner became primarily a trim and graphics package. 

Contact Jeff Hopp to 

submit an ad or change or 

delete existing ads at 

jhopp55@att.net 



 

Out and About with PCCC 

Photos By                                           

Mark Wheeler, Barry Kitchener            

Jeff Hopp and David Smith 


